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3 May 2018

ln view of Proclamation No. 476 dated 02 May 2018,
declaring Monday, 14 May 2018, as a special non-
working holiday throughout the country in line with the
conduct of the 2018 Barangay and SK Elections, all
transactions with the lnsurance Commission shall be
suspended during the said date.
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